
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Not a lot of close by fly-ins in September so we decided to hold a 

EAA154 a members BBQ at the Disley airstrip Sept 16th. 

Hope to see you at Disley Sunday Sept 16th.  

 

I welcome any input members might have for future issues, I can be 

reached via email at wood23@sasktel.net, by phone 306-751-1064  

Ron Wood 

P.S. Hope you enjoy the new newsletter layout 
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EAA 154 Member BBQ Disley Sept 16th  
We will be hosting a BBQ lunch for our members and friends 
Sunday Sept 16th starting at 12:00. Fly-in or drive in for 
hamburgers, potato salad, beans, coffee or iced tea. 
Provided free of charge for our members their spouses and 
friends of the chapter. 
 

AGM Oct 13th  
We will be holding the Annual General Meeting for EAA Chapter 
154 Oct 13th in the Regina Flying Clubs pilot lounge (at the back 
of the hanger) starting at 1:00.  
 
We encourage you to come out for a review of the past year and 
to help direct us for the next. 
Your input is important! 
 

Banquet Saturday Oct 13th  
Our annual banquet will once again be at the Royal Regina Golf 
Clubhouse returning to a Saturday. I hope you can make it out to 
a great evening of socializing and a fantastic meal.  
 
We are still waiting on confirmation of a quest speaker and will 
send out an update when finalized. 
Location: 
Royal Regina Golf Course clubhouse, 5401 11th Ave. 
 
Please contact Bert Hamilton by Oct 23rd for tickets. 
Email - bertandbarb@sasktel.net 
Phone 306 731-2221 
 
Cocktails at 6:00 
Meal at 7:00 (Roast Baron of Beef) 
Cost $35 per person. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CH701 Project  
Steady progress is being made on the CH 701 build at the 
Saturday morning and Wednesday evening build sessions. 
Sept 1 saw a test run of the Viking engine, a very smooth 
running engine and surprisingly quite with no muffler. 
 

Be sure to drop by to check out the plane or lend a hand, we 
are hard at work Saturday morning after 9 or Wednesday 
evenings after 7 in Noel’s second garage behind the house 
3115 Zeck Place. 
 

VMC Club Meeting Tuesday Oct 2, 7pm 
The VMC (Visual Meteorological Conditions) Club presents 
an opportunity for EAA Chapter 154 to hold meetings with 
the intent of sharing knowledge and encouraging fellowship 
among pilots with the added benefit of improving 
awareness, skills and promoting safety. 
The format of the meeting is a short video that presents a 
real life flight situation followed by a discussion What Would 
You Do. There is no solution provided so it is up to the pilots 
at the meeting to present their thoughts on a resolution. 
Meeting starts 7pm in the RFC pilot’s. 
 
Everyone welcome to attend. 
 

Membership is Due end of September 
Membership in EAA 154 is open to anyone with an interest 
in aviation and costs $25 per year. Membership runs from 
Oct. 1st to Sept 31st. A free 6 month trial membership is 
available to new members.  
 

For renewals contact: 
Bert Hamilton 306 731-2221  
E-Mail bertandbarb@sasktel.net. 
 

For new members the membership form can be found on 
the chapter web page at: 
http://www.154.eaachapter.org/  
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